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WHAT REALLY WORKS: TEACHING MATHS  
in an NQT/RQT CLASSROOM 

 

Wednesday 8th November 2017 
Wednesday 13th December 2017 

 
1.30pm-4pm, A12, Advent House, Victoria, Roche, PL26 8LG 

 

These two fun practical workshops aimed at NQTs/RQTs support teachers to understand what really 

works in the primary classroom. Teachers will have a better understanding of how to promote 

fluency, reasoning and problem solving and create a classroom environment to support pupils to learn 

mathematics.  

Delegates will have a set of flexible resources and ideas they can adapt to use in their own classrooms, 

and understand how to meet the challenges of teaching for mastery and using practical resources to 

develop deep understanding.  

Teachers will learn how to use important representations such as the bar model and practical 

resources like bead strings and place value counters in their own classrooms to support ‘keeping the 

class together’. 

NOTE: Teachers will need to bring equipment; details will be emailed to schools so please check what 

you need to bring. 

Tutor: Alison Hurrell (18 years expertise; NCETM Accredited Trainer, NNS Consultant, LEA Adviser, 
Specialist Maths Teacher since 2012) 

 
Audience: Primary NQTs and those teachers in their first few years of teaching.  
 
Costs: CAPH members £100+VAT per delegate for both sessions; Non-members £150+VAT per 
delegate for both sessions. 
 
Booking: Michelle Renowden, CAPH, 01726 212892, michelle@caph.org.uk  
 
Please note that once a place is booked and confirmed, any cancellations received after 23rd October 
2017 will still be charged the full delegate rate.  
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